
 
 
 
 
 
 

4th September 2018 
 
 
Dear Colleague 

 
 

Government backs industry to deliver the pensions dashboard 

 
Today, my Department laid a Written Statement providing a pensions update, 
including an update on the pensions dashboard.  
 
The statement makes it clear that the Government backs industry to deliver a 
pensions dashboard. An industry-led dashboard, facilitated by Government, will 
harness the best of industry innovation, and Government will protect pensions savers 
by legislating where necessary.  
 
The Government has delivered a pensions revolution through automatic enrolment 
and increased pensions freedoms.  
 
I am determined that the Government builds on these successes to empower people 
to save for retirement.  
 
I hope you find this briefing useful. I am always happy to meet with colleagues to 
discuss their concerns so please do not hesitate in contacting me. 
 

Best wishes 

 

 

 
 

 
The Rt Hon Esther McVey MP 

SECRETARY OF STATE FOR WORK AND PENSIONS 


